
SubmissionNo: 12-i
Wilson, Frances (REPS)

From: Dennis Robertson [denhisr@wwr.com.auJ
Sent: Tuesday, 6 July2004 10:03 AM
To: Committee, LACA (REPS)
Subject: Proposed Changes To Bankruptcy Laws

DearGillian
I wouldlike to expressmy concernsattheproposedchangesto thebankruptcylaws - theyappearto be
retrospective& unfair to genuinepeople& theirfamilies whoaregoing to beputinto thesamecategory
asdefaultingbarristers I particularlysupportthesubmissionsby theInstituteof CharteredAccountants
& TheInsolvencyPractitionersAssociation.

YoursFaithfully
DennisRobertson
0408 648 520
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